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Subject: RE: SES-LIC-20210217-00350; Call Sign: E210037
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Hi Jae,
 
I apologize for my delayed response.
 
Our mPOWER gateway in Phoenix has not been built yet. We are expecting to have it installed and ready by the early Fall 2021.
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions.
 
Thank you,
Kelsie
 
Kelsie Rutherford 
Regulatory Counsel 

1129 20th Street, NW, Suite 1000  •  Washington, DC  •  20036  USA  
Tel +1 202 478 7191  •  Mobile +1 202 573 4666 
kelsie.rutherford@ses.com  

 
 
 

From: Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 4:20 PM
To: Kelsie Rutherford <Kelsie.Rutherford@ses.com>
Subject: SES-LIC-20210217-00350; Call Sign: E210037
 
Hi Ms. Suzanne Malloy,
 
I’m having difficulty finding the location of your antenna in Google Earth.
 
Please tell me where your antenna is located.
 
Thanks.
 
Jae Lim
FCC/IB
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